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Committee News 
By Margaret Hunter, Secretary 

The Friends of Braeside Park currently have a small committee of five members, who are keen and 

enthusiastic and participate in many activities. Our committee meetings are held at 7.00 pm on the 

second Thursday of the month at the Rangersô lunch room. 

 

The Committee plan future Friendsô activities, including night walks, community garden activities, 

the Wednesday work group activities, and work with the park rangers to make Braeside Park one 

of the icons of Kingston. 

 

Any member of the Friends of Braeside Park is welcome to attend committee meetings. 

Margaret Hunter at braesideparkfriends@gmail.com or send a letter to PO Box 608  Braeside  Vic  

3195.  I look forward to hearing from you.   

Newsletter Contributions 
 

Thank you to Frank and Helen Russo, Margaret Hunter, Bev Bancroft, Des Lucas, Margaret and 

Ian Langdon and Steve McDonald for contributing to the March/April newsletter. 

 

If you have an item to share in future editions of our newsletter or have any feedback in relation to 

the newsletter, please contact the editor at 

 

kylie_eklom@yahoo.com.au 

0403 174 731 

 

Deadline for May/June edition: 24th April 2015 
Earlier submissions appreciated. 

Praying Mantis on Correa at the Community Nursery. Photo Kylie Eklom 
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Wednesdays with Ernieôs óA Teamô 
By Bev Bancroft, Treasurer 

 
We're BACK ! 

 

Ernie's AMAZING "A" TEAM 

 

After a 6 week break, the volunteers are ready to continue with various jobs 

i.e. continued maintenance of the Grassland & our new project Dingley Waterway. 

 

Help is always needed - everyone most welcome. 

 

 

Meet at the Park Office - lunch room 

9 am - 12 noon 

 

Morning tea provided 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join in the activities with Parks Victoria rangers every Wednesday from 9 am - 12 noon 

- meet at the Park Office 

- morning tea provided      

 

Help is needed for a variety of jobs - everyone most welcome. 

 

Wednesday afternoons continue from 1 pm - 3 pm in the Friends Community Garden.  

Ernieôs A team  at work in the community nursery. Photo Kylie Eklom 


